
 

 

Introducing a new COVID-19 testing program for  

Aina Haina Elementary 
 

October 7, 2021 

 

 

Aloha Aina Haina Parents, Guardians, Staff, Volunteers and Students 

  

We are excited to announce that we are launching COVID-19 testing with PerkinElmer and Color Health. 

Through this program, we will offer COVID-19 testing for our staff, volunteers and students. 

 

Participants will be collecting their samples onsite by self-swab with comfortable anterior nasal (AN) swabs. 

  

We will offer testing for staff, students and school volunteers once every week. Our first event is scheduled for 

October 12, 2021 from 1:30 PM to 3:30 PM and will be held in the lower parking lot of Aina Haina Elementary 

School.   

 

We expect to have events once a week on a Monday, Tuesday, or Wednesday afternoon. Exact days and 

times will be communicated. 

 

Please register in advance using the links below: 

Students https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=hhs-249-1351-Students 

Staff https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=hhs-249-1351-Staff 

 

You can also register on-site, but it’s best to sign up in advance. if possible. 

 

HIDOE has created guidelines that follow state and local protocols about what to do if your test comes back 

positive, which you can find at 

www.hawaiipublicschools.org/DOE%20Forms/COVID19%20Health%20and%20Safety%20Guidance.pdf   

 

Each participant will receive their result directly. 

  

For more information on testing with PerkinElmer and Color, including self-swab testing and receiving results, 

head to Color’s Support FAQs.  

  

Thank you for helping us create a safe and healthy Aina Haina Elementary community. 

 

 

Stay well, 

  

Aina Haina PTA in partnership with Aina Haina Elementary School 

 

https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=hhs-249-1351-Students
https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=hhs-249-1351-Staff
https://www.color.com/readycheckgo-support

